Kimberly Gibbons

I e

From: Town Erwin Manager

Sent: Tuesday, November 8, 2022 8:40 AM
To: Kimberly Gibbons

Subject: Re: zoning approval

Kimberly,

Thanks for checking in. That is okay to go ahead an issue them the permit. Can you
Ask them to submit a zoning permit to the town as well for our records?

Thanks,
Snow Bowden

Sent from my iPhone

On Nov 8, 2022, at 8:04 AM, Kimberly Gibbons <kgibbons@harnett.org> wrote:

Good morning! | have someone who has applied for roof top solar panels at 58 Waterfall Ct, | just
wanted to make sure it was ok

Kimberly Gibbons

Central Permitting Technician

Harnett County Development Services
420 Mckinney Parkway

P.O. Box 65 (Mailing)

Lillington, N.C. 27546

(910) 893-7525 opt.1
kagibbons@harnett.org




